
From: Young, David F.
To: Orleans Representative; Jonathon Idman
Cc: Canaday, Anne (ENV); Patty Daley; Tom Cambareri; Heather McElroy; Harwich Representative; Dennis

 Representative; Yarmouth Representative; Brewster Representative; Chatham Representative; Peter de Bakker
 (debakker.peter@gmail.com); Truro Representative; Heinz Proft (hproft@town.harwich.ma.us); Chris Clark
 (cclark@town.harwich.ma.us)

Subject: RE: Harwich CWMP SEIR EEA 15022
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 12:13:36 PM

HI,
I want to thank Dr. Scherzo for taking the time to send in a comment letter on the Harwich CWMP. I
 also want to emphasize the Harwich CWMP clearly addresses phosphorus issues in the freshwater
 ponds in town. Perhaps in the limited time for presentation at the CCC Public Hearing that didn’t
 come across. However, the town recently funded the full water quality analysis of Hinckleys Pond
 (report posted on town website) and has several other ponds identified for similar analysis going
 forward. The funding for recommended restoration of the ponds is also noted in the
 implementation phasing plan. The Six Ponds area is recommended for sewering specifically to
 address the dense development up gradient of those ponds to remove the phosphorus from those
 septic systems. So phosphorus has not been ignored in any way as part of this comprehensive plan
 for the reasons noted in the comment letter.
Many Thanks
 
 
David F. Young, P.E.
Vice President
CDM Smith
75 State Street, Suite 701
Boston, MA 02109
 
P/F: 617-452-6544
youngdf@cdmsmith.com
 
Note new address as of March 2, 2015
 
 
 

From: Orleans Representative [mailto:orleans@capecodcommission.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 04, 2016 11:10 AM
To: Jonathon Idman <jidman@capecodcommission.org>
Cc: Canaday, Anne (ENV) <anne.canaday@state.ma.us>; Patty Daley
 <pdaley@capecodcommission.org>; Tom Cambareri <tcambareri@capecodcommission.org>;
 Heather McElroy <hmcelroy@capecodcommission.org>; Harwich Representative
 <harwich@capecodcommission.org>; Dennis Representative <dennis@capecodcommission.org>;
 Yarmouth Representative <yarmouth@capecodcommission.org>; Brewster Representative
 <brewster@capecodcommission.org>; Chatham Representative
 <chatham@capecodcommission.org>; Truro Representative <truro@capecodcommission.org>;
 Young, David F. <YoungDF@cdmsmith.com>
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Subject: Re: Harwich CWMP SEIR EEA 15022
 
Jon,
I have received and read Dr. Scherzo's letter and agree with that phosphorus is the enemy of fresh
 water and does little to impact those same ponds. The 208 does not really address the phosphorus
 problem and I am aware that the CCC do is have the phosphorus issue on its radar screen.
I have on,y scanned the 17 page report. Will get back to it later today.
Len

Sent from my iPad

On May 4, 2016, at 9:35 AM, Jonathon Idman <jidman@capecodcommission.org> wrote:

Good morning Anne,
 
Please find attached regarding the above referenced matter:
 

1.      the Cape Cod Commission’s comment letter; and
2.      a comment letter received by the Commission from a local resident.

 
Kindly confirm receipt. 
 
Thank you.

 
Jonathon D. Idman
Chief Regulatory Officer
Cape Cod Commission
3225 Main Street, P.O. Box 226
Barnstable, Mass. 02630
508/744-1260
 

<Scherzo Harwich CWMP SEIR comment letter.pdf>
<CCC Comment letter Harwich CWMP SEIR comment letter.pdf>
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